
May 5, 1981 

F. H. A. 
c/o Paragon Engineering 
Grand Junction, CO 

Gentlemen: 

Re: The Vineyards 

This letter will confirm that sanitary sewage from the above 
referenced development will be accepted into the City-County system 
for treatment. 

The collection system to be built by the developer will be accepted 
by the City for ownership, operation, and maintenance provided that 
the system is built to City standards and upon inspection and accep-
tance by the City. 

Initially the sewage from this development may receive treatment 
at the Bluffs West Package Treatment Plant which is operated and 
maintained by the City. 	Ultimately the sewage will be diverted 
to the new regional treatment plant through interceptor lines to 
be constructed by the County. 

Yours truly, 

zej-C  
	 (517  

James E. Patterson, Jr. 
Utilities Director 

JEP/hm 
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